
Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…
Welcome to the Month of JUNE! This month, we Celebrate Fathers, our Preschool Graduates and we will also 

Welcome Summer!

What an exciting month we will have! 

Most of our Classroom will be discussing the life cycle of a Butterfly and will be experiencing the process live.

Since we are welcoming summer, Toddler Town Teachers will be planning lots of fun outdoor activities with the 

students. Please dress your child according to the weather and make sure to apply sunblock if needed, since 

we are not allowed to apply it ourselves. 

Also, a friendly reminder that students must wear closed toe shoes, no sandals or flip flops, safety purposes.

Here are some important dates to remember:

June 1st -Stand For Children Day

June 4th- Donut Day

June 6th – World Environment Day

June 10th _ National Yo-Yo Day

June 15th –Fly a Kite Day

June 18th – International Picnic Day

June 20th – FATHER’S DAY

June 21st -FIRST DAY OF SUMMER!!

June 25th-GRADUATION DAY!

Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…



• Please do not forget that due to the 

Pandemic, our center closes promptly 

at 5PM. Any time after that, families 

get charged $15 every 10 minutes.

• Don’t forget to fill out the CrisisGo

questionnaire at home, before 

dropping off your child. Teachers are 

ready to scan and re-take temperature. 

• We want to thank everyone for staying 

engaged! 
• If you have not done so already, please be sure to sign up for the 

Parent Engagement App. Teachers are working hard daily to be 

able to keep all families posted and involved by share pictures, 

ideas, updates and/or highlights. 

Please Don’t forget that payments must 
be made on the 1st & 15th of every 

month. On the first you either pay full 

tuition, or half, if you pay only half on 

the 1st, you have until the 15th to pay 

the other half. Late fees will be applied 

for no payments after the first and also

to unpaid balances after the 15th . 

Covid-19 Updates!
Teachers get Covid tested Every 

Tuesday Morning!

We ask that all our families take the time to review our center! Scan 

the code and it will take you directly where you need to go!

Please keep your child(ren) home if they have 
any symptoms which include, fever, cough, 

diarrhea, vomiting, shortness of breath, sore 
throat, muscle pain, green mucous, loss of 
taste or smell and if you have left the USA 
or have travelled to a HOT ZONE you can 

NOT enter the school.



Welcome June!  We had so much fun discussing Transportation, Insects, 

Butterflies, how important mother/family is in our lives & what we can do 

for them. I Hope the Shark’s mothers loved their ‘Mother’s Day’ card.

During the month of June, we will prepare the students to be independent, 

as some of our students will start Kindergarten soon. We are also looking 

forward to learning about Frogs, Farm animals, and Pets. We are also 

going to be learning about rhyming words. For math we will practice 

counting by 10s up to 100, practice early additions; and review all the 

shapes we have learned before. We will continue improving our early 

reading skills with guessing games, clue games, sounding out the letters, 

reading books and so much more. 

Summer is knocking at our door; we are enjoying the beautiful weather by 

spending time outdoors as much as possible! Please check to be sure your 

child has an appropriate change of clothes for the classroom.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate it reaching out to us

Email: (Ms. Jaya) Jaya@toddlertownevanston.com

Or

(Mr. Cesar) Cesar@toddlertownevanston.com

Or You can reach both of us at Extension 15, Thank you!

Ms. Jaya and Mr. Cesar 

mailto:Jaya@toddlertownevanston.com


Welcome to the month of June! We are halfway in the year, and we had 

learned so much! Last month was so exciting with our PETS unit. We had 

fun learning about the different types of pets and how we can nurture 

them and include them in our families. We learned the difference 

between Pet Animals and Wild Animals. We discovered the animals that 

belong in water, land, and air. We did some cool arts and crafts and 

enjoyed our dramatic play Pet Store! 

I am super excited to transition to our new topic- Plants! Perfect 

topic for Summer! Students will explore all about Plants! What are 

plants? Why do we need plants? We will learn about the Life Cycle of a 

Plant and the plants structure (body parts). Students will be hands on 

planting their seeds, and as a class we will observe and record our plant 

discoveries daily. Students will also nurture and care for our “Botany 
Experimental Green House” (I will later send a picture of how this 
experimental kit looks like) Of course we will have theme related 

vocabulary words and our weekly focus each week- Number, Letter, 

Shape, and Color. 

Reminder: Dress accordingly to weather and closed toe 

shoes please! No sandals or flip flops for safety purposes!

If you all have any questions, please don’t hesitate on emailing us 
either at Carina@toddlertownevanston.com or 

angelica@toddlertownevanston.com or 

Robert@toddlertownchicago.com

You can also reach us by phone at (847) 475-1467 Ext.14

Thank you!
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Hello families!
Woah! Are we halfway through the year? The Chipmunks 
are so excited to enter the new month of June! We will be 

learning about Summer all month long. 
For the first week, we will focus on summer clothing: 

What do we wear when it is SOOO hot outside?
For our second week, will talk about all the amazing and 

cooling foods, snacks, and drinks we have during the 
season.

For our third week, children will discuss the fun activities 
we get to enjoy outdoors!

And finally, for our last week of June, our classroom will 
learn about all the animals that come out during the 

summer!
We are also very thrilled to continue our butterfly unit this 

month and end with a live butterfly! Children will get to 
see caterpillars go through all its life stages! Time really 

does fly by when Toddler Town makes learning fun!
Summer also means a LOT more outdoor play! So please 

make sure children are dressed weather appropriate. 
Please feel free to have your child bring their own water 

bottle labeled with their name.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me 
at ext. 13 or via email at 

jasmin@toddlertownevanston.com

PS: please make sure you dress children accordingly for 
outdoor play ☀️.

Stay safe,
Ms. Jasmin.
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847-475-1467
1501 Howard Street
Evanston, IL 60202

Welcome to the Month of June Everyone! The month of May was awesome, children had 

lots of fun talking about shapes, colors and finally starting our unit on plants and flowers. 

Children were supposed to discuss pets, but they weren’t interested and so we decided to 
go straight to plants. When I introduced them to plants and flowers, they loved it 

automatically and were very attentive. They’re so interested, and I will extend my plant 
and flower unit by implementing it with other themes, like caterpillars and butterflies. 

Therefore, children will be discussing how plants and flowers are important to caterpillars, 

butterflies and other bugs and insects and how those same bugs and insects help plants and 

flowers. Along with all of that, children will also learn all about Summer since the first day 

of Summer is June 20, 2021. 

I do want to ask all my Bumblebee parents to bring in an Indoor Plant and one item that 

relates to gardening. Students will be having lots of fun observing plants grow and they 

will help the teachers take care of these plants. Gardening items include seeds, pots, and 

tools like gardening gloves for kids and digging tools. 

If you have any questions, always feel free to contact me through the ProCare engagement 

app or through email at Norma@toddlertownevanston.com or by phone at 847-475-1467 

Ext 16. ENJOY THE MONTH OF JUNE AND GET READY TO WELCOME 

SUMMER!

Ps: Since the weather is getting nicer, I want to ask parents to please swap out children’s 
clothing from the classroom bin, when you bring the new clothes, we will send out the 

other clothes during pick up. Thank you,

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to e-mail me at 

Norma@toddlertownevanston.com or call us by Phone at 847-475-1467 Ext. 12 or Ext 16.

Thank you all again,

…stay COOL, safe, and please continue practicing social distancing! 

--Ms. Norma and Ms. Vanessa
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